
Dear High School Parents, 
 
I am sure you know that from Monday the whole school goes online. This means no change for 
us in High School as we have been teaching online since November. 
 
Our teachers will continue to teach all of their lessons online. This means that either they provide 
a video lesson in Teams, or they set a task for the students and monitor them. Teachers are always 
going to be available for the students during their lessons. 
 
We are aware that these circumstances are hard for students, a lot of them are struggling, and 
not just academically but emotionally as well. These are extremely trying times and we need 
your help more than ever. My colleagues will do everything they can to support your children in 
every way. I asked them to notify parents if a student doesn't participate in lessons or doesn't 
return assignments. Please take these notifications seriously, as this is the only way we can work 
together and help children achieve their goals. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
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